



Wishing all of you a very blessed Easter.

The KofC's meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.
All men of the parish are welcome to attend

Due to Confirmation, the next Meeting, will be April 27, 2017.

Altar Society News



April Duties

Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10: Coffee Hour—6: No Duty—7

There will be no coffee hour Easter Sunday. Plan on joining us for breakfast next Sunday as we also celebrate First Communion.

We would like to thank Sue Hutton for her willingness in taking on the preparation of the Chrism Mass dinner. It was FANTASTIC! Not only did we have a great time but the meal was fabulous and came together nicely. Sue is already planning next year's menu! THANK YOU AGAIN SUE!!!

Together we would like to thank all of the volunteers who helped pull this off, without you we'd still be cleaning up! Marilyn Bloom, Marianne Klingler, Roxanne McAdams, Betty Dahlen, Joan Rasmussen, Andrea Stone, Annie Fale, Bekki & Jon Hurley, DelRey Stone, Linda Taylor and the Cunningham family. Also a great big thank you to our Knight's Mike Klingler, Wade Dahlen, Troy Stewart and Mark Arcidiacono. I apologize if I have forgotten anyone, we truly appreciated everybody's help!!

We have a lot of dishes piling up in the kitchen. If you have brought a dish please pick it up. All dishes will be donated to the Salvation Army after May 1st.

Thank

Chrism Mass was a wonderful success!! Despite a few kinks in the beginning, everything went off without a hitch!

I would like to give special thank you's to Jody and Mark. First, Jody did a fantastic job orchestrating the whole event!! Without her, I

would have been totally lost. Everything just flowed, even when we thought for sure we'd have a nervous breakdown in the middle of it all. Second, to Mark, for fileting the salmon! And also offering helpful suggestions with the meals.

And last but not least, all the wonderful people behind the scenes! Those that made the sandwiches, did the dishes, help make sure the food didn't run out, kept the coffee and water filled. THANK YOU, THANK YOU,!!! Swe Hutton

Religious Education



How fast time goes by, Wednesday April 19th will be the last class for this year. Classes will start up again in September. Confirmation will be on April 20th at 7:00pm, with a reception to follow in the Parish Hall There will be a practice for those being confirmed and their sponsors on April 19th at 7:00pm.

First Communion is on April 23rd at the 9:30 Mass with breakfast to follow.

The Study Group will meet on April 19th at 1:30pm in the Rectory. The subject will be "The Wild Goose, The Spirit and the Desert". Come join us all are welcome.



The beautiful Easter Lilies were

Donated By:

Lyle & Marguerite Laeger

Roger & Dawn Coles

Jim & Carole Watt

Helen Troy

Toni & Mike Phillips

Mary Banta

Joan George

Katherine Elaine Wood

Cliff & Michelle Curtis

Jeff & Colleen Collier Clarence & Virginia Babski Ben & Cynthia Norton Frank & Patty Steinbeck Matt & Ann Kniesel Frank & Joan Rasmussen Carol Lafreniere

Al & Grace Hausotter Julie French In Memory Of:

Family and Friends of the Laegers
Decease members for the Coles & Payton family

2000 at a mornior and the coles at a your larm

Bob & Myrtle Dickard; Bill & Vivian Watt

Helen Troy family: Wayne Troy family

Carl & Maxine Warner

Dave Banta

Al Welter, Blanie George; Wilbur, Margaret

& Judy McGaughey

Herschel Wood and the Wood and Osborn

Family Members

Mary Margaret Hansen

Louise Todd

Shirley Bloomer

Arthur & Elizabeth Ferris

Linda Farster

Brennan & Collier Family

of our deceased parents and family

Norton, Clark families & Dally Cosby

Deceased family and friends

Brennan, O'Connor, & Kniesel families

Smit, McDonough & Rasmussen families

Eugene M. Wallace, Dorene Kennedy &

Gerard Lafreniere

Family of the Hausotters

Jim French

